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RE: PLANNING CASE P14-0096 – TITLE 20 AMENDMENT 

 
 
 
At its meeting of February 19, 2014, the Cultural Heritage Board recommended approval of Planning 
Case P14-0096 and determined that the proposed case is exempt from the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) per Sections 15308, 15060(c)(2), 15060(c)(3) and/or 15061(b)(3) of the CEQA 
Guidelines.   
 
There is now a 10-day appeal period from the date of the Cultural Heritage Board's decision.  Appeals 
must be received in writing along with the required fee by 5:00 pm on March 3, 2014 in the Planning 
Division of the Community Development Department.  
 


